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NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL SITE VISIT (OPTIONAL)

At the request of the five contractors who signed the signed-in sheet and attended the mandatory site visit on 12/14/23
at 2 pm, Fort Apache Heritage Foundation (FAHF) is making the facilities available to any of these five contractors who
wish to return to visit the site a second time. FAHF will open the facilities but will not answer any questions regarding
the project. All questions regarding the project must be made in writing to the Architect, Kit Gallup, at
kgallup@swaback.com in accordance with the bid documents Instructions to Bidders.

The optional site visit meeting will be:

Monday, January 8, 2024, 2:00 pm Arizona time

Home of Harmony Project (HOHP) Address: 116 Geronimo Street, Fort Apache, AZ 85926. Please ask for
Sterling Goseyun.
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